
 

First Minister of Scotland 

 

 

Our ref: 2018/0003750 

  26 February 2018 

Dear  

Thank you for your email of 29 January 2018 requesting that the First Minister meets with 

and her family to discuss the prospective return to Australia of radioactive 

waste deriving from historic fuel reprocessing contracts at Dounreay. 

Unfortunately, due to considerable diary pressures, the First Minister is unable to meet with 

 at this time. 

Your sincerely 

 

 

Diary Team Manager 

Scottish Ministers, special advisers and the Permanent Secretary are covered by the terms of the Lobbying (Scotland) 

Act 2016. see www.lobbying.scot 




